
From: Tyler McFarland [mailto:tmcfarland29@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 11:14 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NED Pipeline 
 
Hi Pamela, 
 
I live on the seacoast but am seriously concerned about the impact the NED pipeline would have 
on NH. The on the ground impacts of likely explosion and death are unacceptable. 
 
The impacts on the climate are even more unacceptable. Richard Kinder is just trying to make a 
lot of money with NH as a sacrifice zone. I just wanted to let you know that I support you doing 
everything in your power to stop this pipeline. 
 
I understand FERC has the power. However, everything you can do to stop it is much 
appreciated. 
 
I'm sure you're busy, no need to respond. 
 
Tyler 
 
 
--  
Tyler McFarland 
603-205-6129 
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